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Hamre Jaime

From: Radah Bentson <7878rbsis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 8:44 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Bill. HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am 1 of the landowners, and have lived in this area over 76 years. This bill would be so beneficial for our town and 
county. I strongly support it.  Radah Bentson 


